
HEDGE END TOWN COUNCIL - MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE HIGHWAYS & PLANNING 

COMMITTEE HELD 21st OCTOBER 2015 

Cllrs. Present: Cllr. Stephanie Arnold, Cllr. Paul Carnell, Cllr. Helen Corben, Cllr. Ian Corben, Cllr. 

Shankerlal Sthankiya (Acting Chair), Cllr. Chris Yates 

H36 Apologies: Cllr. Cynthia Garton, Cllr. John Jupe 

 With effect from the close of business hours today, all communications have been checked 

 for the receipt of apologies. 

H37 To Determine Planning Applications   
A/15/77321 – TKMaxx Hedge End Retail Park, Tollbar Way, display of 1no. illuminated totem 
sign at entrance. RESOLVED: NO OBJECTION SUBJECT TO THE LIGHTS BEING EXTINGUISHED 
EACH DAY AT 23.00 HOURS 
 
There being no further business to transact, the Chairman closed the meeting at 18.55 
hours. 


